
 

    

           

   

Warmer weather  

Now that the warmer weather is hopefully 

approaching, we kindly ask that sun cream is 

applied to children before they come to 

school. On the sunnier days, it is also asked 

that your child wears a hat to school. 

Although children will not be outside for 

long periods of time during hot weather, it is 

asked as a precaution, to ensure your child is 

protected against the sun.  
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Year 2 SATS  

The year 2 children have been working their 

socks off in preparation for their SATS tests. 

We refer to the tests as ‘quizzes’ to ensure 

that children don’t fear the tests or get 

anxious about them. I like to think of it as a 

good opportunity for the children to show 

off everything that they have learnt!   

Year 2 children will be sitting their SATS 

during May and I kindly ask that children 

continue to arrive at school on time and are 

well rested.   

If you have any questions or queries about 

SATS, please pop in for a chat.  

 

Music to our ears! 

Did you know? 

Every day, we listen to a new composer. 

We listen to songs across a variety of 

genres and discuss our favourites. From 

Bach to the Beatles, the children (and 

adults) get excited to listen to something 

new. Firm favourites in our class are 

Classical Disney, the Drifters and the 

Beatles.  

 

During the summer terms, we are 

thrilled to be welcoming Tees Valley 

music to our class every Wednesday. The 

children will have a specialist music 

teacher during these lessons to offer 

more delightful musical fun.  

Now, that’s music to our ears!  

 

A Warm Welcome Back! 

Miss Stonehouse, Miss Parvin and Mrs Latheron would like 

to say a big ‘warm welcome back to school.’ We hope that 

the children had a well-deserved break over Easter and 

enjoyed eating some sweet treats.    

Dates for your diary 

Bank Holiday: School will be closed Monday 6th May.  

Break up for half term: Friday 24th May - Monday 3rd June  

Arts & Crafts  

A big ‘thank you’ to all of our kind parents and carers for 

donating arts and crafts materials. The children thoroughly 

enjoy using them to bring their ideas to life. We continue to 

kindly ask for the following 

 Kitchen roll holders or wrapping paper rolls (no toilet rolls) 

 Cardboard/ Boxes 

 

 

 

 

PE Reminder: PE lessons are held every Friday afternoon. 

Please ensure children have a PE kit in school and earrings 

removed for these lessons, thank you.  
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